
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 3:10 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-10-01 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Chris Brewster 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 

 Comments -- 
Charge us more but sell to the USA for cheap.  How long do you think we will keep taking your increased 
charges ?  Remember when the public used less electricity and you still raised your rates ? We have not 
forgotten. 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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